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The Secretariat of the International Atomic Energy Agency presents its compliments 
to the Ministries of Foreign Affairs of the Member States of the Agency, and has the honour 
to request that they draw the attention of the appropriate Governmental authorities to the 
“Global Threat Reduction Initiative International Partners’ Conference”, being sponsored by 
the Government of the United States of America, to be held at the Austria Center in Vienna, 
Austria, 18-19 September 2004. The IAEA is providing support for the Conference. 

 
Requests for further information concerning substantive aspects of the event should be 

addressed to the U.S. point of contact, Ms. Pritham Khalsa, telephone: +1 (202)-586-2271, 
email: pritham.khalsa@nnsa.doe.gov. 

 
Participants who require a visa in order to enter Austria should submit the necessary 

application to the nearest diplomatic or consular representative of Austria as soon as possible. 
Please note that these procedures may take up to three weeks.  

 
The Secretariat of the International Atomic Energy Agency avails itself of this 

opportunity to renew to the Ministries of Foreign Affairs the assurances of its highest 
consideration. 
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 Atoms For Peace 

Wagramer Strasse 5, P.O. Box 100, A-1400 Wien, Austria 
Phone: (+43 1) 2600 •  Fax: (+43 1) 26007 
E-mail: Official.Mail@iaea.org •  Internet: http://www.iaea.org 

In reply please refer to: JO-CN-139 Circ. 
Dial directly to extension: (+431) 2600-22705 
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